
Kingstone, Hereford HR2 9HJ ⦁ Tel 01981 250338 
Email: ktpsadmin@kingstoneacademy.co.uk ⦁ www.kingstone-thruxton.hereford.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Elissa Vigus BA (Hons), PGCE, NASENCo, M.Ed 
 

 Tuesday 3rd June 2025 
 

 
Year 1 and Year Beach Trip – Aberavon Beach 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are so excited for our beach trip this Thursday. This letter contains some reminders of 
key information before we go.  
 

• Children need to arrive at school by 7:50am to ensure we are able to depart promptly 
at 8am. We plan to arrive back at school by 4pm. 

• If your child gets travel sick and usually takes medicine for this, please administer this 
in the morning before you arrive at school. If your child requires medication before the 
return trip, please bring this medicine to school on Thursday, arriving in plenty of time 
to fill out the medicine permission form. 

• Please keep an eye on the weather forecast and ensure children are dressed 
appropriately. As the weather can be so changeable, please send a sun hat and sun 
cream, regardless of the weather in the morning. 

• We will not be swimming so there is no need to send children with swimming 
costumes. However, a spare change of clothes should be sent in your child’s 
rucksack. 

• If your child has a school dinner booked, MiQuill will provide a packed lunch on the 
day. Please send your child with a refillable water bottle and some additional healthy 
snacks in a bag. 

• Children are welcome to bring buckets and spades with them, but these must be 
labelled. These are brought at their own risk.  

 
 
We are looking forward to a wonderful day out. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please do let us know. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Mr Bull and Miss Smith 
 
 


